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I am in support of the Juniper Management Bill. With the suppression of wildlife over 

the last century, juniper removal is essential to help jumpstart these ecosystems and 

aid in surface flows. Without removal of juniper in many of these areas catastrophic 

wildlife’s could occur. By removing juniper, it will help support fire suppression and 

turn these area back into biodiverse ecosystems. 


